
 

 

 

 

 

Date: March 2011 

Contact: Scott Sherwood       For immediate release 

Tel. 919-861-4543 

Email:  ExecutiveDirector@uslca.org  

Subject: Happy IBCLC Day from USLCA! 

Morrisville, NC- All around the country, IBCLCs are “answering the call” by responding to Surgeon 

General Regina Benjamin’s Call to Action to Support Breastfeeding.  Our February eNews showcased 

several of your colleagues who are making a powerful impact in their own unique settings.  How about 

you?  How are you answering the call?  USLCA would like to hear from you.  Send us your story.  Tell us 

how you are “answering the call” as an individual member, as part of a service-providing team, or in a 

state coalition or chapter.  Each submission will be recognized on the USLCA website and the member 

submitting will receive an “IBCLCs Answer the Call” button.  Send your story to info@uslca.org today! 

 

It is an honor to do the work we do.  Celebrating your contribution to the world as an IBCLC, 

Sincerely  

 

Laurie Beck, RN, MSN, IBCLC, RLC 

USLCA President 

ExecutiveDirector@uslca.org 
info@uslca.org%20

